
FIELD TRIP FOR THE FUTURE OF 
LONG-TERM CARE IN GRENFELL 

 
 
 

Are you concerned about the future of long-term care in Grenfell? 
 
Join in the field trip for the future and share your thoughts directly with 
decision-makers and the media in Regina. 
 
On March 11, 2019 health care workers and community members from 
Grenfell are invited to join CUPE Local 5430 for a day of action in Regina.  
Participants will attend the formal legislative question period where the 
official opposition will ask the government questions about long-term 
care in Grenfell.  In addition, participants will meet with the official 
opposition and hopefully attend a meeting with government 
representatives. 
 
Buses will leave Broadview, Grenfell and Wolseley on the morning of 
March 11 at approximately 10 a.m., and return in the afternoon around 
4:00 p.m.  Lunch will be provided. 
 
Please R.S.V.P. to Cindy Zorn by phone at (306) 735-7451 or by email at 
cindyzorn@sasktel.net. 
 
Speak up for long-term care in Grenfell and get on the bus! 
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